
November 18, 1958

Union Board Meeting #17

The Union Board meeting was called to order at 4:40 p.m. by
the President, Mike Moss.

Mike presented the Board with a $4.20 balance statement con-
cerning the Festival of Fine Arts foom The Wicks Company.

OLD BUSINESS

Jerry K. - Jerry suggested that the Board members sign up in
the Boar ffice the two hours each week they would be avail-
able for conferences with Union Workers. The Board approved
Jerry s suggestion.

Sandy McNear has maintained a leave offabsence from Board,
because of her September leg operation.

NEW BUSINESS

Don - Don proposed that square dancing and folk dancing be
offered in the Marine Room every Friday night by a group of
students composed of a sixteen member undergraduate and
graduate student group. Also, the Union must give the club
a two day notice for any otheredinner being held in the Marine
Room. The dancing will be held on an experimental basis.

PROGRAM REPORTS

Jerry P. - Jerry read the Uunior Union Bcard's minutes from
the last meeting. Four of its members will be in charge of
the Thanksgiving Safety Campaign. The Junior Board will tour
thepresent Union Building on December 4th.

Jerry K. - Four students will travel to Vermont on the ski trip
being planned between semesters. Four hundred students had
perfect attendance in the card section.

Nancy-- There will be interviews with department heads con-
cerning the Festival of Arts.

Jerry B. - The following people placed first, second, and
third in the Billiards Tournament on November 13th:

1. Jim Vitou
George Morgan

2. Harry Cybulski
Bill Silverman

3. Louis Haywood
Joe Cinorich



Dave K. - There is a desire for more Umion radio announce-
ments on WTTS. Dave Lockhart and Steve Scott have been
named to the radio staff.

Judy - There will be no Cheerle aders t Conference, because of
the conflicting college schedules. Judy presented the idea
that a committee should write to the visiting cheerleaders to
invite them to stay at our fraternity and soroity houses dur-
ing their game weekend. The Childrent s Christmas Party app-
lications will close tomorrow.

Don - A packet of five Opening of Formal Season tickets were
distributed to each Board member. They are to try to sell
each ticket. There are approximately forty ushers signed
up for the basketball gan es.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

The steering committee reports are due two weeks after the
event.

A special meeting will be calle4ater to discuss the ques-
tions Jim raised at our November 11th meeting.

There being no further Union Bo rd business, the meeting
was adjourned at 5:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Dee Benko, Secretary

Mike Mods, President


